
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the projected titled, “Northern Lights YMCA M-Tec Renovation” in 
fiscal year 2022. 

 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Northern Lights YMCA, Inc., located at PO Box 
602, 2001 North Lincoln Road, Escanaba, MI 49829. 
 

This funding would be used to renovate and utilize an unused building known as the M-Tec 

facility located on the Campus of Bay de Noc Community College to convert the building to a 

new location for the Northern Lights YMCA. This would provide a comprehensive modern 

community recreation facility to enhance the health, wellness and quality of life for the 

constituents of Delta County. 

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jack Bergman 
Member of Congress  

  
 


